
The staff and committee of the Northcliffe Community Resource Centre would like to wish everybody in 
Northcliffe a happy holiday season and a successful New Year in 2019. 

This last year has seen many successful events for us here at the CRC, notably a campaign to overturn a 
plan to reduce our funds to an unmanageable level. The support from locals, local representatives, and our 
peak body Linkwest, positively contributed to the CRC staying open for the Northcliffe community. 

Apart from supplying our normal services that help keep Northcliffe moving here are some of the other ar-
eas where we worked hard in 2018: 

 Workshops   - Gabriel Evans Cartoon and Watercolour,  Kids Photography 

 Photo competition  - Fabric of Life 

 Broadcasts   - Opera in the Park, Operation Jeedara, Summer of the Seventeenth doll,  
        La Boheme 

 Movie Nights  - Long Way North, Isle of Dogs 

 Sundowners  - Diane Evers MLC, Northcliffe Naturally Business Sundowner 

 Projects   - Northcliffe naturally logo redesign and branding partnerships 

 Youth Sponsorships - Rex Shen, Georgia Clifford, Patricia Mwansa, Matthew Backhouse and team 

 New Traineeships - Gaye O’Donnell, Catrin Iversen 

 Big Developments - took over management of former Library space 

 Partnerships  - Aimee and Friends’ Ebb and Flow exhibition 

We will continue to put Northcliffe’s interests first in 2019. 

Happy Holidays. 

         


